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VETERANS DAY is right around the corner calling all juniors to send the Ticket Master pictures 
with them helping and serving our veterans.  Seniors lets help our juniors to start their can food 
drive for Thanksgiving.  The juniors can deliver the can goods to their nearby VA Pantry or 
distribute the cans goods to the veterans and families at their Post.   

The date to turn the essay in for the Mission Training 101 & National Junior Meeting contest has 
been extended to December 20th. Seniors help your juniors to submit an essay. The flyer for 
the contest is on the ALA website. The essays can be emailed to huntLL577@gmail.com or 
mailed to Lucy Hunt, 2111 ½ S Sycamore Ave, LA, Ca 90016.   

Seniors, please submit the juniors’ addresses to the Ticket Master by November 15th so we can 
start preparing to send the juniors’ Christmas stockings to decorate, stuff and distribute to their 
local VA hospitals, veterans in their neighborhood or to veterans at their Post for Christmas. 
Juniors should keep track of their hours, send pictures and a short report when they participate 
in any activities to the Ticket Master so this information can be put in the report for DEC. Let us 
help our juniors get patches for 2024-2025. Juniors keep up the GREAT work serving our 
veterans, families, and communities. 

 
Unit Mid-Year reports are due to the District Chairmen by December 1st and District reports are 
due to the Department Chairmen by December 15th.  Let us make 100% reporting.  If you have 
questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.   
 
HAPPY THANKSGIVING TO YOU ALL! 
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